
 

 

 

All Bank of Baroda Account holders are advised to 

update their mobile numbers and email address in 

their accounts, to receive the regular updates, 

transaction SMS and monthly account statements from 

the bank. Customers are also requested to avail 

internet banking and mobile banking facility provided 

by the bank. We are also requested “Do not share CVV, 

OTP, PIN to anyone and not to write on back of the 

debit card or anywhere else”. 

In case of any issues, please write to us on 

it.fiji@bankofbaroda.com or call on 7734202(during 

business hours) 

                                            Manager 

                                            Bank of Baroda Fiji 
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